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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council  

Cabinet      

25 June 2024  

 

Subject:  City Housing CCTV Pilot Programme   

  

Commissioner Review  

Commissioners are supportive of the implementation of a pilot programme as a 

proactive response to tenant feedback. This pilot will provide the evidence and data 

necessary to inform BCC’s decision on any future roll-out of CCTV across its housing 

stock. It is important that the programme is subject to robust evaluation and 

Commissioners look forward to receiving the outcome of the pilot. 

 


